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Angie Calhoun 

From: Diane Hood 
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2021 8:24 AM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20200226 
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Jacob Veaughn

From: Gunsmoke Unlimited LLC <gunsmokeunlimited@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 11:38 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Docket 2020026-SU Environmental Utilities, LLC Application to Install Sewers in Cape 

Haze, FL

  Dear Commissioners, 
 
I am writing to you to ask you to reject the application by Environmental Utilities, LLC (EU) to install sewers 
in the Cape Haze subdivision in Charlotte County. 
 
EU is a startup company without the requisite experience to manage the projected sewer system construction 
and subsequent operation.  They have not demonstrated, to the affected areas, that they have the necessary 
financial wherewithal to build out this system and then manage it on an ongoing basis.  Further, they have no 
firm idea as to the cost of the system or the costs to the individual homeowners.  No provision is being made to 
allow those residents who would be hurt financially to make payments over time.  Nor is there any information 
available to us about any grants to defray the costs to us. 
 
Cape Haze is in the Charlotte County Utilities (CCU) service area, and as such, if sewers are to be installed they 
should be done under the auspices of CCU.  However, I dispute the generalized findings in the 2017 Charlotte 
Sewer study as to the need to remove our septic tanks and replace them with sewers. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeffrey Franken 

110 Green Dolphin Drive 

Placida, FL 33946 

303-901-0810 
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Jacob Veaughn

From: hughesgallery@earthlink.net on behalf of giver-77385@mypacks.net
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 11:29 AM
To: Assistant@CharlotteCountyFL.gov
Subject: Docket 2020026-SU Environmental Utilities, LLC application to install sewers in Cape 

Haze, FL

Importance: High

re: Docket 2020026-SU Environmental Utilities, LLC (EU) to install sewers in the Cape Haze subdivision of 
Charlotte County. 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
I write regarding the above referenced application to install sewers in our subdivision, Cape Haze.  Many, if not 
most, of the residents  
are over 60 and can ill afford this expense, especially in a year when we are trying to recover from experiencing 
COVID-19, closing  
a business for many months (eight months in my case) and having little, or no, income, or both.  In my personal 
case, both. 
 
I will appreciate the Board voting down this proposal. When we built our home we had to install, at great expense, 
an engineered septic.  
I can ill afford another major expense and believe I speak for many, if not most, of my neighbors.   
Thank you, in advance, for voting FOR the citizens you represent and against the concerns of outsiders. 
It won’t be forgotten. 
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Helvey-Hughes 
240 Spaniards Rd. 
Placida, FL 33946 
941-662-9970 
1-19-2021 
 


